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I drive and cycle on Ann Arbor streets.  My experience relates specifically to Main Street and 
Catherine Street, but generalizes to similar conditions. 

1.  The "speed bumps" in the cycling lane are way too drastic. They are uncomfortable and 
destabilizing. 

2.  The traffic barrels are too close to the lane lines.  That is, you should move the barrels to the 
right, so at least three feet (3') of the right lane is available to cyclists.  Crowding a cyclist into a 
single traffic lane a) creates additional risk for the cyclist if a driver tries to pass, and b) it upsets 
drivers who are backed up behind a cyclist. 

Thank you for considering these points. 

John Tatum 
48103/Ward 4 




